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Dear FS,
The budget just announced is good.

But for the good of Hong Kong, you should re-consider the implement of GST. As you
expect the coming few years' economic in HK is still very optimistic and HK possess the 3
good conditions (as you said yesterday) for doing business (situation expect to continue), its
the best time to implement GST.

With Regards, LK



